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Thank you to the association 'Jobourg Accueil' and
to 'La Librairie Solidaire' for making this dream
come true. 
 
Thanks to their donation, we were able to take 25
children from less privileged Francophone
communities in Yeoville (Johannesburg) to a fun day
out!
We started with a sunny picnic at the park Zoo Lake
and then had a full afternoon of educational & fun
activities at Dibuka (French Library at the Alliance
Française of Johannesburg).
  
  

 
Thank you to the French Institute of South Africa for helping us to organise this beautiful day. 
We are very grateful to the French Embassy of South Africa, Lesotho and Malawi for supporting us in our projects
and to the Alliance Française of Johannesburg for letting us visit their beautiful place.
  
 

The smiles on the children faces summarise this beautiful day very well !



They all went back home with a book they borrowed - and are very much looking forward to
the next trip for more books to read ! 
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Our 4th edition has started very well and we are
very busy running workshops with all  the categories
(Junior,  Senior, Francophone & Non Francophone). 
We go to schools, to different institutions and also
run workshops online.
So much fun ! It's an amazing experience to see all
students progressing day by day.  
 
 
 
 

WE NEED MORE DONATIONS, SPONSORS AND PARTNERS !

In order to keep growing our programmes, organising more workshops & Spelling Bee competitions, reaching
more children and employing some coaches from the less privileged Francophone communities,  we need
your help!

If you are interested in helping us, or become a volunteer, please contact us directly! 

Your contributions will go towards: School equipement / competitions & prizes / children transportation (Yeoville,
Troyeville & Bezvalley) / Snacks and drinks / Coaches  (Youngs  from less privileged Francophone Communities).

OR SET UP WITH US A MONTHLY PAYMENT AND BECOME PART OF OUR FRENCH SPELLING BEE COMMUNITY! 

ALL DONATIONS ARE WELCOMED ! We also need school equipment, books, dictionaries, etc. 

 

Our workshop at Safe Study in Victoria Yards
(one of our programmes with less 

privileged Francophone communities) 



Online workshops with
the students of the
Lycée Français du Cap
(Junior Francophone
category)

Online workshop with some 
students in Malawi and
South Africa (Senior Non-
Francophone category)
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